From: Foxcroft, David (Cllr) I

Sent: 20 August 2019 10:30
To: steven.hodgkinson
Subject: Re: Spped Reductions
Hi Lynne

Thank you for your email - I have sent my comments on this issue to the cabinet member directly . [’ve
been working on this for two years now and it is incredibly frustrating when officers try and tell me there
isn’t a problem. I see it, like you do, every day. Once a response has been received I’ll come back to you.

David

Sent fron

On 18 August 2019 at 19:18:17 BST, steven.hodgkinson wrote:

Dear Councillor Foxcroft

If you could please take a look at my email sent to LCC requesting help with the amount of
accidents on the bend A682 in Loveclough

I would be happy if you could also give any advice on this matter

Kind Regards

Lynne Hodgkinson

<Road safety.docx>
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This e-mail contains informaticn intended for the addressee only.
It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.
If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any attachment to it.

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in writing, the content cannot be taken to form a
contract or fo be an expression of the County Council's position.

Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain malicious software and it is your respensibility
to carry out any checks on this emall before accepting the email and opening attachments.





